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Little Villagers Management Committee Meeting
Monthly Meeting Minutes

22nd January 2015
Present:
Drew McLellan; Sharon Wilkinson; Jane Yates; Graeme Bell; Theresa Dinnes; Elaine Mackie; Nikki Thom; Lynda Peel; Anita Bainbridge; Rona Broom
Apologies:

Diane Robertson
Welcome

Drew welcomed all to meeting and thanked everyone for coming
Minutes
Minutes and Action Points from the previous meeting were discussed

Appropriate actions carried forward and minutes signed off.
Coordinator’s Update
We have recently welcomed back one child to breakfast club and we are hopeful others will follow in the coming months.
February holiday club details are now online together with the appropriate forms however we have only had one response so far. Nikki will post the activities for these days in order to get more children signed up.

The floor in the club needs to be replaced and we currently in discussion with the Livingston Village Community Council Education Centre Associations (LVCECA) to set up a mutually convenient time. Drew will contact them to discuss further








AP: DM

Treasurer’s update

Jane confirmed that the fees for Little Villagers are being increased with effect from the 1st March 2015. Drew will email members to advise what the increases are and from when. In addition Drew will mention the Simply Play fees in comparison as they are almost double ours.











AP: DM
While discussing fees for the club it was decided that we will introduce a Twin pricing policy to ensure that those parents with twins get some relief from the increase in fees. This will be implemented immediately with policy documents to be updated in due course. Sharon will work out fees for this policy and send Drew proposals for sign off.

AP: SW 

After papers had been filed for the one long standing non-payer we have received an offer of £10 a week until the fees are paid off. This amount has increased considerably as this parent is now liable for the court fees as well.

The proposed staffing changes from staff have been welcomed by the committee and Drew thanked Nikki for their understanding in this matter. These changes will be implemented from 26th January and Sharon will draw up new contracts for all.











AP: SW

Chairs Update 
Drew has been contacted by Simply Play. Their business Manager has requested a meeting with Drew. The substance of the meeting has not yet been clarified however Drew will arrange to meet them in the coming month.

HR Update
Sharon has been looking into the automatic enrolment for pension information at the NEST website. She advised the committee members that the first step in setting up Automatic Enrolment is to decide what earning levels should be used for the staff pension contributions. There are 5 different options we could implement. Sharon will send all committee members details of the five options and we will then discuss at the next meeting.











AP: SW – ONGOING
AOCB
There was no other business to discuss.
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